

## Town of Ludlow, Massachusetts Office of the Board of Selectmen

Marc Strange, Town Administrator

TOWN OF LUDLOW

## LEGAL NOTICE

The Board of Selectmen of the Town of Ludlow will conduct a public frearing on Tuesday, December 3, 2024, at 5:35 p.m. in the Selectmen's Conference Room, Town Hall, 488 Chapin Street, Ludlow, MA. The hearing has been scheduled for the proposed adoption of percentages of the local tax levy to be borne by each class of real and personal property for the taxable year ending June 30, 2025.

The Board of Assessors will be available at this hearing to provide information and data relevant to the fiscal effect of "Classification and Taxation of the Property According to Use".

Derek DeBarge, Chairman Ludlow Board of Selectmen

**REGISTER:** Please publish as a Legal Notice in the Wednesday, November 20<sup>th</sup> and November 27<sup>th</sup> editions of the Ludlow Register. If you have any questions, please call 413-583-5600, ext. 1203.